March 23, 1971

Dr. A.B. Willcox

The Mathematical Association of America
1225 Connecticut Ave. N.W.

Washington, UO.C,. 20036

Dear Dr., Willcoxk,

You may send copies of past issues of the MATHEMATICS
MAGCAZINE to:
Prof. John C. Friedell
Mathematics Department
Loras College
Dubugue, Iowa 52001

for distribution to the Iowa Section meeting at Loras College,
April 23, 1971.

Sincerely,

B.E. Gillam, C
Secretary-Treasurer, Iowa Sec,
MAA



